
 

EYFS Fee Schedule 

2024 – 2025 
 
Our EYFS Fee Schedule reflects our fee profile for students aged between 3 and 5 years. Students younger 
than 3 years are not eligible for entry to Barnet Hill Academy. Students between the ages of 3 and 5 years 
are eligible for state funding. This outline captures the fee profile for students in our Nursery and 
Reception classes. 

 

 

Funding: 
 

All 3-4-year-olds in England are eligible to receive 15 hours per week of free childcare with an approved 
childcare provider. This entitlement expires when children reach compulsory school age, which is the term 
after their 5th birthday; consequently, depending on their date of birth, students will receive funding for 
part of their year in the Reception class. Some children may be eligible to receive 30 hours of free 
childcare per week depending on their circumstances. Please check www.gov.uk for further details. 
 

Year: Nursery 
 

15 hours per week, Monday to Friday - 8.30 am to 11.30 pm 
 

30 hours per week, Monday to Friday - 8.30 am to 2.30 pm 
 

Additional Childcare Option: 
 

Where Nursery parents/guardians would like the option of additional after Nursery childcare, 
8.30 am - 3.15 pm (33 hours per week), the following charges will apply for the additional hours: 
 

Based on receipt of 15 hours of government funded childcare 
Term 1 Term 2 Term 3 
£990 £990 £990 

 

Based on receipt of 30 hours of government funded childcare 
Term 1 Term 2 Term 3 
£210 £210 £210 

 

Year: Reception 
 

33 hours per week - compulsory attendance, Monday to Friday - 8.30 am to 3.15 pm 
 

Based on receipt of 15 hours of government funded childcare 
Date of Birth Term 1 Term 2 Term 3 
01/09 - 31/12 £990 £1815 £1815 
01/01- 31/03 £990 £990 £1815 
01/04 - 31/08 £990 £990 £990 

 
Based on receipt of 30 hours of government funded childcare 

Date of Birth Term 1 Term 2 Term 3 
01/09 - 31/12 £150 £1815 £1815 
01/01- 31/03 £150 £150 £1815 
01/04 - 31/08 £150 £150 £150 

 
The annual fee for Year Reception is charged upfront. Fees are then reviewed in the Autumn and Spring 
Terms once funding is confirmed via local council, and adjustments are duly made to take into account 
government funding based on the student's date of birth. Where an amount is due back, this will be 
offered to parents/guardians as a refund. 
 

https://www.gov.uk/

